
 
 
We will be the first Organization in the world to land and stay on the moon. Do 

you want to join and support us in our anti-bullying campaign? 
 

Fly to the moon and support peace! 
 
The Rotary Club of Dr. Phillips Orlando started the “Rotary on the Moon” initiative to 

support Rotary peace efforts and now they invite all Rotarians to join them. 

They wanted to find a place where all Rotarians could unite to carry out one message: we 

want peace on earth. This place is hard to find on Earth because of borders, time limits and 

other restrictions so why not do it on the moon? 

On the moon we can truly unite and send our message to everybody on earth in a united way, 

building friendships that know no borders or limitations.  

The lunar launch is planned to take place in late 2024 or early 2025. 

Join us and mail your personal or group photo, name, club name, country and 

peace message to picturesonthemoon@gmail.com before July 30, 2024. 

Please visit our websites: 

https://jarfalla.rotary2355.se/sv/ 

https://rotaryonthemoon.com/ 

 
Yours truly 
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